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Emerald News 
Thank you to everyone that came along to the friends Christmas 
fair, it was so lovely to see so many of you there supporting our 
school! 

This week in Maths we have continued our learning about 
angles and have been learning about the different types of line; 
vertical, horizontal, parallel and perpendicular. We particularly 
enjoyed identifying the different types of line within our names 
written in capitals.  

In English we have been applying our recent RE learning of the 
Christmas story to write a recount using time connectives.  

In DT we finally got to test our egg carriers; we had a mixture of 
safe landings and smashed eggs! After testing our products we 
wrote our evaluations, reflecting on how well our carrier had 
protected the egg.  

We have celebrated all of our fantastic home learning with an afternoon sharing and giving 
each other kind and helpful feedback. Thank you for all your efforts supporting your child 
with their project home learning each term as well as their weekly reading, timetables and 
Mathletics.It really is invaluable. 

Next week our Christmas party will be on Tuesday 14th December and the children are 
invited to bring a named party plate with a snack to eat.  

As this will be our last newsletter for the year I’d like to wish you all a fantastic Christmas 
with your families and a very Happy New Year. Best wishes, Mrs Grainger  


